
Costume/Parent Observation Week 
Next week classes will be open to our parents for 
observation. We are extremely proud of our students 
work and hope that you will come and show your 
support. These classes will also include time for 
costume measurements to be taken for the end of year 
productions. Please be sure that at least one parent is 
present during each class to attend to your child’s 
needs. Costume payments are due by November 20th. 
 
Costumes 
LPA offers all students the opportunity to participate in 
an end-of-the-year showcase.  Each student is 
responsible for purchasing his or her own costume.  
Costumes are selected by the instructor and approved 
by the director.  Costume cost is $55 per costume if 
paid by November 20th, 2010.  Late costume orders 
will be accepted until January 31, 2010, with a late 
charge of $15 per costume.  Costume payments are 
non-refundable. 
 
Showcase Fee 
A $35 showcase fee applies to all families.  This fee 
helps cover the rental of the theatre, sound and 
lighting technicians, and props and sets.  For those 
families with more that one student, an additional $15 
per student after the first will apply. 
 
End of Year Performance Dates 
June 16 and 17th  
(June 13-15th Some students may have mandatory 
rehearsals depending on involvement) 
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Special Needs Class 
 
This class is designed for children who have 
special needs and enjoy music, rhythm and 
dancing.  The class meets Tuesday nights 

6:30-7:15 pm and is taught by 
Mrs. Renee Goodson 

(Master’s in Special Education) 
 
 
 
 
 

Adult Ballet Classes 
 

Adult Ballet Mondays 6:30-7:45 pm 
      Wednesdays 8:15-9:15 pm 

 
Tuition is $50 per month 

 
2010-2011 Calendar 
August 6  
Returning Student Registration 10 am-2 pm 
 

August 7  
Open Registration 1 am-2 pm 
 

August 9-10  
Open Registration 4-7 pm 
 

August 16  
Classes Begin 
 

November 6-7  
Greater Gulf Coast Arts Festival 
 

November 15-20  
Parent Observation and Costume 
Measurement Week 
 

November 20  
Costume Payments Due, $55 per costume 
 

November 22-27  
Studio Closed for Thanksgiving Holiday 
 

December 21-January 2  
Studio Closed for Christmas Holiday 
 

January 30  
Late Costume Payment Due, $70 per costume 
 

April 25-May 1 
Studio Closed for Spring Break 
 

June 4 
In-studio Dress Rehearsal (Tentative) 
 

June 11 
In-studio Dress Rehearsal (Tentative) 
 

June 13-15 
Tech Rehearsals at UWF Theatre (Tentative) 
 

June 16-17 
Showcase Dates (Tentative) 

 



 

 
 

Television Show 
LaBelle will be filming this television show Friday night 
at 6:00 PM at the Digital Media Education studios 
located downtown at 701 N. V Street. Please come 
support our students and be a part of the live 
broadcast audience. For more information please call 
Phone: 877.816.7655 
 
Important Upcoming Dates 
November 15th-20th Parent Observation and Costume 
Measurement Week 
November 20th Costume Payments Due 
November 22nd-27th Closed for Thanksgiving Holiday 
December 20-January 2 Christmas Break 
 
Christmas Music Recital 
The LaBelle Performing Arts music department will 
present its second annual “Sights and Sounds of 
Winter” music recital Saturday December 18th at 1:00 
This concert will include piano, violin, drums and more. 
Our Glee club will also perform as well as some of our 
ballet students. Seating is limited so please RSVP. 
 
Arts Festival 
Thank you to all who participated in or came out to 
support our students at the Arts Festival. We are so 
proud of all of you and it was so great to see you all 
perform. We received so much positive feedback from 
people asking about our school and have already 
welcomed some new students to LaBelle. 
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